
 

 

 

 

Due to the continued uncertainty affecting North America surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, we 

have made the decision to cancel the upcoming events originally scheduled to be held in Chicago May 

15th – 17th. Refunds for individuals registered for the PDC US Darts Masters Qualifiers, CDC Qualifiers and 

Junior Tour will be processed in the next 10 business days. 

I sincerely hope and expect the Championship Darts Circuit to be up and running for our next scheduled 

tournament weekend in July. Please watch www.champdarts.com and follow all of our social media 

properties as we will share information on all of the CDC Tours (Main, Junior and Evolution) when it 

becomes available. 

 

In the meantime, we look forward to bringing you the CDC Championship League that will feature seven 

US and Canadian players in a seven-week season with one weekly featured match from each country; 

details will be announced this week! Additionally, we will continue with our weekly giveaways of dart-

related merchandise and memorabilia made possible by the generosity of our wonderful sponsors. 

Thank you for your continued support of Championship Darts Corporation and the Championship Darts 

Circuit. Please stay safe and healthy and we look forward to seeing you on the oche and the livestream 

just as soon as circumstances allow. 

Warm Regards, 

Peter Citera 

CEO 

 

 

 

http://www.champdarts.com/

